NORTH KARELIA PROJECT

Prof. Ancel Keys
84060 Pioppi-
Italy

Dear Angel,

July 6, 1981

Having returned home from my trip to Capri I want once more

to tell how good it was again to meet you. I found the seminar
a very positive oné. And I want especially to thank you and
your family for the kind hospitality that you provided us
during our visit to Pioppi on Saturday.

I wish you a very good continuation of the summer. I hope that"
one day you could pay a visit to Finland again.

With kind personal regards,

Yours sincerely,

Vbt fitin

Pekka Puska, prof.
Director of the North Karelia project
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